
 

All posted notices are also available on the Court’s public website at www.cacd.uscourts.gov. 

G-15 (08/16) Notice from the Clerk  Removal date: 11/30/2020 

On Thursday, November 26, 2020 and Friday, November 27, 2020, the United 
States District Court, Central District of California, will be closed in recognition of the 
Thanksgiving Day holiday.  
 

Limited service will resume on Monday, November 30, 2020 pursuant to the Court’s 
General Orders 20-09 and 20-12. 
 

********************************** 
 

Have a pleasant and safe holiday. 
 
 
 

Kiry K. Gray 
District Court Executive/Clerk of Court 

November 5, 2020 

http://www.cacd.uscourts.gov/sites/default/files/general-orders/GO%2020-09.pdf
http://www.cacd.uscourts.gov/sites/default/files/general-orders/GO%2020-12.pdf

